
 

 

911 Emergency Response Advisory Committee 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

 

 

 

The July 15, 2021, meeting of the 911 Emergency 
Response Advisory Committee has been cancelled. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for 
 September 16, 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Pursuant to NRS 241.020, this notice has been posted at the Washoe County Administration Building, 1001 
East Ninth Street, Reno, Nevada; and, electronically posted at https://notice.nv.gov and  

http://www.washoecounty.us/technology/board_committees/911_response/index.php. 

 

Please contact Washoe County Technology Services, 1001 E. Ninth Street, Reno, Nevada, Bldg. C, 775-
328-2350, or Sara DeLozier, sdelozier@washoecounty.us with any questions.  Thank you! 


